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Good Afternoon Members of Traffic Safety Council,
 
Please be advised that Council has provided direction regarding the status of virtual
meetings for Advisory Committees. On March 23rd, 2022, Council passed Resolution No.
0062-2022 that Advisory Committee meetings will remain in a virtual format until December
31, 2022.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
 

 
Reanne Kassar
Legislative Coordinator
T 905-615-3200 ext.5471
reanne.kassar@mississauga.ca
 
City of Mississauga | Corporate Services Department,
Legislative Services
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